
our resources

Introducing Carter Ledyard’s Tax Exempt Organizations Bulletin
July 24, 2019 / less than a minute

Carter Ledyard is pleased to announce the launch of our Tax-Exempt Organizations Bulletin, a new blog that delivers news and commentary on 
the unique issues facing the nonprofit sector. The blog delivers frequent updates and features contributions by attorneys in our tax-exempt 
practice, as well as attorneys from other practices who also serve our nonprofit clients.

For more information, and to subscribe, visit www.teobulletin.com.

http://www.teobulletin.com/

